

Citizens Advisory Council

to the Department of Environmental Protection

P.O. Box 8459 * Rachel Carson State Office Building Harrisburg, PA 17105-8459 *717-787-4527 * Fax 717-787-2878

July 16, 2013

Allegheny County
Cynthia Carrow
Nancy D. Perkins
John J. Walliser

Bedford County William C. Fink

Bucks County Richard J. Manfredi

Carbon County
James J. Clauser

Chester County
Donald S. Welsh

Crawford County
Burt A. Waite

Cumberland County
Walter N. Heine
R. Timothy Weston

Dauphin County
David E. Hess
Seth Mendelsohn

Erie County
Pat Lupo, O.S.B.

Greene County
Terry L. Dayton

Lehigh County
Janet B. Keim

Tioga County
Thaddeus K. Stevens

Joyce Epps
Director
Bureau of Air Quality
P.O. Box 8468
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8468

Dear Ms. Epps:

At the July 16, 2013 Citizens Advisory Council (Council or CAC) meeting, the recommendation from the CAC Policy and Regulatory Oversight Committee to support moving the Bureau of Air Quality's Title V annual emission fee final rulemaking to the Environmental Quality Board was accepted. This recommendation was based on a briefing provided to the Committee on June 21, 2013 by Dean Van Orden.

In addition Council encourages the Bureau of Air Quality to continually look for every opportunity to reduce program costs through efficiencies in program administration or reductions in regulatory requirements in future rulemakings.

If you have any questions regarding Council's actions, please contact me at 717-787-4527 or mahughes@pa.gov.

Sincerely,

Marjorie L. Hughes

Executive Director